
 

 

                   

              

                

  

LOCKDOWN LETTER 

Dear Families, 

This week we will be teaching students what to do in a Lockdown. Students will practice moving to and staying quiet and 
out of sight in a safe area of the classroom for up to 45 seconds. 

You can read the lesson below. If you have any questions, please contact me or visit mmsd.org/safety. 

Sincerely, 

[Name] 
[Principal, School Name] 

https://mmsd.org/safety



